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To Whom it may concern, FEB 26 2015

Since the on set of the new T24 regulations any and all lighting energy retrofits have come to a halt do to the
increased costs associated with the laws.

The measure have not done what they were designed to do which was reduce energy consumption. The new

regulations have produced the opposite effect by not making most projects reasonably affordable to the end
user.

Needless to say if no jobs are done than no energy is savings takes place which was not the intent.

Please review and adjust these measure so we can continue to serve our customers in a reasonable cost
effective manner.

Thank

Jeff Spedding
Lighting Specialist
Regency Lighting
800-284-2024 x4408

800) 284-2024
WWW.REGENCYLIGHTING.COM

Los ANGELES (CORP HQ) | 9261 Jordan Ave | Chatsworth | CA 91311 | fax: (800) 763-7636
SAN FRANCISCO | DENVER | DALLAS | ATLANTA | ORLANDO | NEW YORK



